Kerwood WI

Kerwood WI (Middlesex Northwest
District) hosted a successful
Spring Fling in May attended by
local women as well as several
WI Branches. Mary Ann Charlton
from Strathroy displayed and
discussed her many quilts that she
has designed and made. Denise
Johnson demonstrated how to
make chocolates. A penny auctaon

Beamsville WI

The weather might have been
threatening, but that didn't put a
damper on Beamsville WI's Garden
Party. As a special event before
summer break, they invited the other
two Branches in the Niagara District
to attend as well. The ladies from
Virgil and Community Builder joined
Beamsville for a day of fanciest hat
judging, memory game and guessing
the flower. Lunch was served with
fresh strawberry shortcake topped
with whipped cream and tea for
dessert. All had a great time and the
rain held off.

Pictured are Margaret Strong from Virgil WI, Linda Fair from Community Builders
WI and President Barbara Stone from Beamsville WI.

Yarmouth Glen WI

Marion McKenzie, president of
Yarmouth Glen WI (Elgin County
District), Ruth Davis and Pauline
Lindsay display teddy bears at the
Branch’s Teddy Bear Coffee Break,
held this past spring. Members
from surrounding Branches and
communities viewed Ruth’s amazing
display of over 560 stuffed teddies!
The quilt, made by Pauline Lindsay,
will be drawn for at the London Area
Conference this fall and proceeds
raised from the raffle will go to local
WI projects.

Scents Maké Sense

Lyndeoch WI (Norfolk District)
presented a ROSE Session on essential
oils. Sylvia Petker, Registered Aroma
Health Practitioner, presented the
group with samples of each essential
oil and many interesting facts about
the use of oils. Tea, coffee and goodies
were available throughout the
afternoon. Sixteen WI Members and 15
other community members attended
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